
 

 

 News from the Principal Monday 7th October 

Welcome back for another exciting term filled with learning and fun! This week, we have a special edition 

newsletter, to showcase our wonderful school production ‘School of PembROCKe’. The students did a 

fantastic job and performed their 

songs and dances with 

confidence and skill. Thanks so 

much to all families who came 

along to enjoy the night. A 

special thanks and 

congratulations to Ms Menzies 

our Arts teacher and Miss Monks 

(teacher of FM) for all their hard 

work in organising the event. 



 

 



 

 

         

     

  

 

           

     

  

 8th  Division Sports (selected students) 

 9th  Alphabeenies, School Banking  

 10th  Year 3/4 Hoop Time Finals (selected students)  

 15th School Council 7pm 

 16th  Alphabeenies, School Banking  

 23rd  Alphabeenies, School Banking  

 30th  Alphabeenies, School Banking  



 

 

         

          

Congratulations to the following students: 

Wow! You’re A Worker Bee! 

16th September—20th September 

Grade  

1/2W 
Marly Her clear and organised “The Key” story. 

Grade 

3/4BC 

 

Tracey N 
Your hard work and focus in Reading. 

You are set to achieve your goal this term! 

Grade  

6G 
Johan 

His fantastic work on his informative  

publishing on “cheetahs” 

 

 

 

The Pembroke 4 P’s Award 

16th September—20th September 

     

 Congratulations to the following students:- 
           

Grade 

1/2W 

 

Tracey M. Her wonderful, smiley dancing. 

Grade 

3/4BC 
Johnny 

Persistence and enthusiasm in division. 

Well Done. 

Grade  

6G 
Keira 

Showing an outstanding job of presenting at 

the School of PembROCKe production. 

Well done! 


